
 

 Year 1 Summer Term Newsletter. 

 

This term, our topics in Year 1  ‘Treasure’  

As part of our ‘Treasure’ topic, we will be learning about pirates! We 

will be looking at famous pirates and finding about what they were 

like! 

 

In English, we will be learning a variety of texts 

including ‘Beegu’ and ‘The Pirates Next Door’. We will 

continue to focus on capital letters and full stops. We 

will also be thinking about the different ways to join 

our sentences with conjunctions such as ‘because’ and 

‘also’ as well as using adjectives to make our writing 

more interesting.   As always, we will be drafting, editing and re-

drafting our writing before completing our ‘best copy’.  

 

In Maths, we are going to be learning about addition and subtraction 

(within 20). Place Value (within 50), height and length, mass and 

volume. Towards the end of the Summer term, we will focus more on 

multiplication and division, fractions and time.  We will, as always, 

continue with problem solving and reasoning tasks too.  

 

In Science, we are learning about 

‘Animals, including humans’, but this time 

we will focus on carnivores, herbivores 

and omnivores. We will also cover Human 

Body Parts and Senses before moving on 

to ‘Seasonal Changes’ towards the end of 

the Summer term. 

 

 



In, Art we are learning about ‘Texture’ and ‘3d 

Sculpture’. This will include using the skills of ‘weaving’ 

using paper and card and we will be ‘sculpting’ using 

recycled materials.  

 

In Geography we will be learning about 

maps. We will be describing the location 

of different features and routes using 

atlases to help. 

 

 

In RE, we will be learning about Christianity. We will be investigating 

what makes Jesus a good friend. We will be learning about and 

discussing the importance of religious 

places of worship. We will also be thinking 

about the different features of a church 

and what special things are celebrated in 

churches.  
 

 


